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Peter Du Fosse & Rayna Kelley enjoying last year’s Awards Dinner. 
 
Reservations for this year’s Awards Dinner are now being taken.  To reserve your spot, call Jeanne-
Anne at 650-493-3638 or email at jawhitacre@live.com.  This event takes place on Saturday, November 
2nd, at Foothill Center from 5 to 9 p.m. The cost is $19 for members, non-members $24, all charged to 
your house #.   The evening will start off with the Awards Ceremony for 1st, 2nd & 3rd Place winners, a 
“Family Style Dinner” will be served and then we will play Trivia with prizes for the winners.  We also 
have some lovely door prizes for a few lucky guests.  Deadline for this event is October 28th. 
Menu: Antipasto plate, Pizza, Green Salad & Cheesecake with chocolate drizzle for dessert. 
 
The Membership & Elections Meeting will be held on Monday, November 11th at Foothill Center, from 4 
to 6 p.m.  Please note the time change, due to the Veteran’s Day Concert. If you are interested in serving 
on the bocce board of directors, please contact Wayne Weiler at 408-960-6700 or email at 
wweiler6@gmail.com to be placed on the ballot.  
The following are positions to be filled for the 2020 bocce season, by the new board in December:  
Publicity, Treasurer, Bash, Court Manager (incumbent, Paul Andersen), Tournament Director & 
Secretary. 
 
Tip from the courts:  A match is two 40-minute games played with a 10-minute break between, 40 
minutes is one game and a frame is 8 balls thrown.  


